Ladies and Gentlemen,

Dear Colleagues, 

We would like to inform you that the 8th ISTA Seed Health Symposium associated with the 6th International Seed Health Conference will be held from 4 to 7 September 2018 in Poznań, Poland. The organizers: ISTA Seed Health Committee, Seed Pathology Section of the Polish Phytopathological Society and Faculty of Horticulture and Landscape Architecture of the Poznań University of Life Sciences would like to cordially invite you to Poland. 

The event will take place in Poznań, the capital of the region of Wielkopolska (Great Poland), one of the biggest cities in the country and an important center of science, culture, industry and trade. 
We hope that the meeting will be an excellent opportunity for all seed health specialists from universities, institutes, seed testing laboratories and industry to present their scientific achievements and technical innovations. 
We look forward to welcoming you in Poznań in September 2018 to a highly professional, successful and enjoyable event. 
On behalf of Local Organizers
Prof. Małgorzata Mańka

President of the Polish Phytopathological Society

and
Dr. Dorota Szopińska

Head of Seed Pathology Section of the Polish Phytopathological Society
